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Valentine, Velvet, EMNRD

From: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2020 11:46 AM
To: Valentine, Velvet, EMNRD
Subject: FW: [EXT] New comment for hearing from MM site

Case 21528 
 

From: Nick@KingSolarNM.com <Nick@KingSolarNM.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2020 11:40 AM 
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] New comment for hearing from MM site 
 

Name  

   Nicholas King  

Email  

   Nick@KingSolarNM.com  

Add your comment here  

  

We support the Governor's initiative to make New Mexico one of the most responsible states in regards to methane pollution, 
and we support the basic tenets that OCC has put forward. However we would like to see future oil and gas permitting contingent 
upon compliance with responsible methane pollution control. Thanks for your good work for the benefit of us all, and the whole 
world and future generations.  

Are you interested in making a public statement at the hearing?  

  
 Yes, I plan to sign up to make a public statement 

 

 

  


